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Today's Issue:

o Facility Employee COVID-19 Testing

Facility Employee COVID-19 Testing

Any nursing home that did NOT conduct staff COVID-19 testing through the ISDH Staff
Testing (Optum) need to complete the Employee COVID-19 Testing_Confirmation form
and email the completed form to ltcproviderservices@isdh.in.gov.

Any questions please email Miriam Buffington at mbuffington@isdh.in.gov or call 317-
233-7613.
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